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Maitland Summit Boulevard closing Feb. 24-27, north of 

Maitland Boulevard intersection 
 

MAITLAND — A portion of Maitland Summit Boulevard, north of the Maitland Boulevard 

(State Road 414) intersection, will be closed this weekend as I-4 Ultimate construction crews 

work to place girders for the new westbound Maitland Boulevard overpass. 

The Maitland Summit Boulevard continuous weekend closure will begin at 8 p.m. on Friday, 

February 24, and will reopen by 6 a.m. on Monday, February 27. Detour routes for the 

continuous weekend closure of Maitland Summit Boulevard, north of Maitland Boulevard 

intersection, are available online at http://fdot.tips/Summit. 

The I-4 Ultimate project is elevating Maitland Boulevard between Maitland Summit Boulevard 

and Lake Destiny Road, adding ramp access points and eliminating select traffic signals to 

promote better traffic flow. Bridges are currently being constructed for westbound Maitland 

Boulevard over Lake Destiny Road, Keller Road and Maitland Summit Boulevard. To learn 

more about the future Maitland Boulevard, visit i4ultimate.com/futureMaitland. 

Modifications or extensions to this schedule may become necessary due to weather delays or 

other unforeseen conditions. Motorists are advised to maintain a safe speed when driving through 

the work zone. 
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